
 
 
“This is Michael Frantz.  I own a property at 595 Randolph Avenue.  I just got my Ramsey County 
proposed property tax increase.  I think it’s ridiculous.  I have an increase of 15.1% from one year.  Thank 
you.  You can reach me at 612-741-5339.”   
 
From: "Cell Phone MN" <+16127415339>  
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 9:42 AM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (28 seconds) 
 
You received a voice mail from "Cell Phone MN". 

 

tel:+16127415339

